

Hello There,

Boo! Halloween is just a couple of spooky weeks away! Share your Halloween costumes with us, by tagging us on social media!

October is also known as Breast Cancer Awareness Month, make sure to read this article: 10 Simple Ways to Show Support For Breast Cancer

In other news: UTN attends the North American Spine Surgeons Conference (NASS) as it is the largest spine surgeon conference yearly. This year it was in Los Angeles. NASS allows client services to meet with many current clients and potential clients as they are all gathered in one place in an exhibit hall and lecture halls. By attending conferences, UTN can also see what new trends and research projects are underway in the industry.

UTN's Staff is registered for <u>Little Red Hearts 5K</u> next month! Through the registration donation, we are helping Little Red Hearts save and heal lives through organ, eye and tissue donation.

Stay connected and use the button below to read our previous newsletters!



## **News Update:**

UTN also attends the Annual AATB
Conference to ensure we are in
compliance with the regulations and
standards as an accredited tissue
bank. Attending this conference
gives UTN the opportunity to interact
with other tissue banks, both
transplant and non-transplant.



## **Upcoming Events:**

UTN sponsors this conference in order to give Oklahoma
Hospices/Home Health Agencies the opportunity to meet our team and ask any questions they may have on the donation process. This also helps remind referral sources that we are here as a resource for them.